LUDINGTON AREA SCHOOLS
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES

Dr. Peggy A. Mathis Jesse Rickard

Interim Superintendent Director of Business Services

September 19, 2021
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families:

In accordance with the District’'s COVID-19 Return to Learn Safety Mitigation Plan, the District has
reviewed the most recent data available from the Centers for Disease Control. The data for Mason
County indicates a COVID-19 positivity rate of 12.94% for the date range of Friday, September 10,
2021, through Thursday, September 16, 2021. The District plan identifies the requirement for staff
and students to wear a mask that covers both the nose and mouth when the Mason County
positivity rate reaches 10.0%. In response to this updated CDC information, the District will be
requiring masks for this week of school, beginning on September 20, 2021.

Thank you for your continued patience and support of the District as we have worked through the
complications resulting from the pandemic. Have a great week, and stay healthy!

Sincerely,

Jesse Rickard
Director of Business Services
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